
 Hey Rising 9th Grade Reservoir Students!  

Want to meet other rising 9th graders who are going to RHS next 

year? Like to play the game “Among Us”? Then join us for our 

weekly 9th grade lunchtime gametime that we like to call… 

 Chomp-in-the-Swamp  
Join us Wednesday, June 9th from 11—11:45 AM  

Google Meet code: RHS_Chomp   

*if you haven’t  downloaded the game AMONG US yet, you’ll need to do so prior to joining* 


